NOTIFICATION

AGARTALA
No.F.10 (20-4)-Rectt./TPSC/2019 Dated 13rdAugust. 2021.

Ref.:-Commission's Advt. No. 05/2020 dated 05.09.2020 & Notification dated 13.04.2021 &
30.04.2021.

It is for information of all concerned that the Physical Efficiency Test for recruitment to the post of

Sub-Inspector of Police (Men) (UB) under Home Department, Govt, of Tripura will be held on and from
06.09.2021.

Provisional Admission Certificate for Physical Efficiency Test will be available at the Commission's
website www.tpsc.tripura.gov.in on and from 23.08.2021. If there is any difficulty for downloading the same,
he may contact Commission's Secretariat on & from 01.09.2021 to download provisional admission certificate.

The Commission will not issue any hardcopy of admission certificate. Detailed programme and instruction to
candidates will be uploaded in the Commission's website in due course.

For further information please visit -www.tpsc.tripura.gov.in time to time.

The Commission will not be responsible for printing mistake, if there be anv.

Secretary”
Tripura Public Servire Commission
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